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I spoke with Principal Cain this morning and she suggested moving into the first floor room at the end of the hallway on the right. I peeked in and the place looks sweet. All we need is a storage unit to put the debris.
Either way, I do have a request. I do not want chairs with wheels in my classroom. They create another pointless layer of rules and enforcement that an activity class such as sculpting does not need. No wheel vehicles in my classroom, please.
I believe it’s important for classrooms to be tidy and uncluttered. Presenting students with a non-chaotic learning space promotes civility. Many of these kids come from chaotic homes. They don’t need more chaos at school. As of now I have a mish mash of stools, office chairs and tilting chairs. Kids lay back looking like they’re waiting for a shave. Simple stools will be fine. The tilting chairs are not acceptable.
Sorry to complicate your day. Try and have a relaxing holiday.

Bob
